Pensioners 1969

The Joint Clerk Edward R. Simpson then reported that he had compared and examined the Lists of the Poor and found same to be in order. There was an application through the Flesher Craft from a Mrs Battis who was the widow of a Robert Battis who had joined the Trades on 17th March 1926. This lady had been interviewed by Deacon W. B. Lawson who reported that she was 73 years of age, lived at 17 Park Avenue Dundee, received a Weekly Pension of £4.17.6d. and her life saving’s amounted to approximately £1,000. she had a heart condition and was in poor health. It was unanimously agreed that the application by Mrs Battis be granted.
The Joint Clerk Edward R. Simpson stated that keeping £500 to £600 he still thought that a Pension of £100 could be made.

Deacon W. A. Findlay queried whether enough was being kept back and Convener Leslie Mitchell proposed that the Pension remain at £95 and this was seconded by Deacon William Burns. It was ultimately unanimously agreed to make the Pension for the ensuing year £95.
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